
 Randolph Forest Commission

Date: May 2, 2018 
Location: Randolph Town Hall 
Members Present: John Scarinza, Chairman, Laura Brockett, Mark Kelley, 
Alternate Members: David Willcox 
Others Present: Michelle Cormier 

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM and appointed David Willcox 
to sit as an alternate for Walter Graff. 

I. Minutes from the April 2018 meeting were reviewed and approved. 
II. The gate to the Pond of Safety Road has officially closed, and should be 

open by Memorial Day Weekend, depending on conditions. 
III. Planning for the Annual Forest Day in August was reviewed.  Based on 

the topics to be included, the meeting will begin in the main hall of the 
Randolph Town Hall on August 4th.  Laura Brockett has written an article 
for the June issue of the Mountain View with further details.   

  
With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 7:18 PM. 
The next meeting will be held Wednesday, June 6, 2018, at 7:00 PM in the 
Randolph Town Hall. 


